
   Winans Lake Views                                                    March 2023 

 

WLA Newsletter March 2023                                                     Page 1 of 5 

 

WLA Board Meeting 

 

The next Winans Lake Board meeting is tentatively scheduled for April 13th 
at 6:30 pm at Lakelands Country Club.   
 
WLA board meetings are typically scheduled for the 2nd Thursday of the 
month at 6:30 at LGCC in bad weather or at the beach 
otherwise.  However, due to travel schedules or other conflicts they can be 
rescheduled on short notice.  If you are interested in attending a board 
meeting, please let Greg Dygert (stanleywings at yahoo dot com) know so 
you can be notified of any rescheduling.  

 

2023 Annual WLA Meeting 

 

Mark your calendar!  The annual Winans Lake Association meeting is 
tentatively scheduled for May 25th and will be held at Lakelands once 
again.  The board is looking into emailing annual information and voting 
electronically with an opt-out process.  More details and a confirmation of 
the meeting date will be provided in future newsletters.  
 
The Winans Lake Association Board has a huge positive impact on our 
lake community. Examples are safeguarding the lake's water quality, 
improving beach safety by expanding the parking lot, and planning 
community social events.   
 
If you want to be involved in the future direction of our lake and community, 
please consider running for the Board.  Two positions will become available 
in May at the annual meeting. Contact Dan Luria 
(dluria1943@gmail.com)or any member of the board for more information.  
 

Spring Reminders 

 

This year the first half of the saying "in Like a Lion, out Like a Lamb" is 
certainly holding true. The lake even had a thin film of ice on March 
7th.  We can only hope that the second half of the saying holds true as 
well.  Tips of early daffodils are showing in the garden so that is promising.  
 

In preparation for spring, here are a couple of reminders for this month:  
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• If you haven't already, please return your ice fishing flags to Greg 
Dygert. 

• Pike season is closed March 16th through April 29th inclusive.  

• Protect our lake's water quality through good spring cleanup practices 
minimizing nutrient runoff into the lake:  

o Remove ashes from lakeside firepits so they don’t leach into 
the lake. 

o Don't fertilize within 50 feet of the lake and use a zero 
phosphorous fertilizer (the middle number should be zero, for 
example: 30/0/10).  

• Access Site Audits and Clean-outs 

o The WLA Board will be continuing their work auditing and 
clearing out access sites.  There are still a large number of 
unregistered boats on the NE (Ferguson's) access site.  If you 
have a boat there, please make sure it has a WLA decal and 
number or it may be removed. 
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Come one come all! 

The annual Winans Lake Easter Egg hunt will be held Saturday April 1st at 
10:00 - and this is no fooling.  
 
The hunt is held at the red carriage house garage across from the Leabu’s 
(6025 Winans Drive).  Egg hunters are to bring their own baskets to collect 
the hidden eggs.  After the hunt, there will be refreshments including the 
traditional bunny cake. 
 

Everyone is invited to participate and watch the fun - with or without an egg 
hunter of your own. 

Hope to see you there.  
 

First in the Lake 2023 
 

The First in the Lake for 2023 has yet to be 
claimed.  There is still time - take the plunge and 
send your information to Martha Leabu complete 
with picture(s) and witness confirmation.  
 
 
This has been a tradition for decades - don't let it 
lapse this year.  
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Lake Life 

Winter Memories 
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Please welcome our newest neighbors, Nick and Danielle Gravlin, who 

have moved into 5860 Winans Drive. 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   


